
Alternative Education 

467 ½ Moss Street 

Chula Vista, CA 91911 

Phone:  (619) 796-7300 

                                   Fax:      (619) 476-7178 
 

 

LEARN - COLLABORATE - CELEBRATE - TEACH – LEAD 
 

“Putting Students First!” 
 

 

 

February 6, 2018 

 

 

Dear Students and Families, 

 

Please be aware of the following closures of schools and services for students in the Sweetwater Union 

High School District and the Department of Alternative Education: 

 

Schools and Services Closed: Friday, February 16 and Monday, February 19, 2018: All schools and 

services will be closed to students in recognition of the President Lincoln holiday on Friday, February 16 

and the President Washington holiday on Monday, February 19, 2018.  Schools and services will resume 

normal hours of operation on Tuesday, February 20, 2018.   

 

As always, please visit the Alternative Education website for more information about our services at: 

http://alternative_education.sweetwaterschools.org/ 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Jay C. Marquand, Ph.D. 

Director of Alternative Education 
 

http://alternative_education.sweetwaterschools.org/

